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Board Minutes
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James Evans, President





Cecile Coleman, Vice President

Glenda Huddleston, Member





Alison Provost, Member

April Boudreaux, Member





Winifred Slyve, Member
Clarence Vappie, Member

Call to Order by Mr. Evans.  Roll Call: Present: James Evans, April Boudreaux, Cecile Coleman and Clarence Vappie.  Absent: Alison Provost, Glenda Huddleston, and Winifred Slyve.
Ms. Boudreaux motioned with a second by Mr. Vappie to dispense with the reading and to approve the February 25, 2019 minutes with entire board approval.
Ms. Coleman motioned with a second by Mr. Vappie to issue a contract to Mrs. Loren Decuir for Director for the 2019 – 2020 school year, with no objections.  After a short discussion about the C. E. O. contract, Mrs. Breaux informed the board that she would be retiring in September 2019.  Ms. Boudreaux motioned with a second by Ms. Coleman to advertise for the C. E. O. vacancy.

Mrs. Decuir informed the board that she was looking into the possibility of adding 9th grade for the upcoming school year.

Mrs. Decuir provided the board with a school update.

Mrs. Segura presented the board with a monthly financial update for review.  

Mrs. Decuir pulled numbers for the enrollment lottery for the 2019 – 2020 school year.

Mrs. Segura informed the board that she had not heard back from the board of ethics on employee tuition discount.  Mrs. Segura presented the board with budget numbers from the Pre-K program and advised the board that the program was losing money at this time.  The board decided not to make a motion on this item at this time. 

There were no audience concerns.
The next meeting is scheduled April 29, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.
Ms. Coleman motioned with a second by Ms. Boudreaux to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously.
